Matt Griffin

From:

Sent: Tuesday 13 February 2024 11:21
To: Public Accounts Committee

Cc:

Subject: FW: Correspondence from the Committee of Public Accounts

Categories: Correspondence for future meetings

R2386 PAC33

Dear Carol,

I have just spoken to Catherine Smyth, referring to her letter of 9 February to SG Moloney, being follow up items to his appearance before PAC on 16 November 2023.

Item 5 is requesting the following:

- 5. In relation to the National Cyber Security Centre, the Committee requests the following;
- (a) The business case for the use of Grant Thornton for the provision of procurement consultancy.
- (b) Whether this decision was made before or after the cyber attack on the HSE.

Please note that this Department has not contracted Grant Thornton for this purpose. It is possible that, given the wording of the request, that the query could be more appropriate for the Department of the Environment, Climate & Communications, given that the National Cyber Security Centre is a Division of that Department. Can you please put this to the Committee and advise?

Kind regards,

Derek.

Derek Finnegan

Corporate Support Unit

An Roinn Caiteachais Phoiblí, Seachadta ar an bPlean Forbartha Náisiúnta, agus Athchóirithe Department of Public Expenditure. National Development Plan Delivery and Reform

Tithe an Rialtais, Sráid Mhuirfean Uacht, Baile Átha Cliath 2, D02 R583. Government Buildings, Upper Merrion Street, Dublin 2, D02 R583.

Tel: 01-773 7155

Email:

Website: www.per.gov.ie



An Roinn Caiteachais Phoiblí agus Athchóirithe Department of Public Expenditure and Reform

The information contained in this email (and in any attachments) is confidential and is designated solely for the attention and use of the intended recipient(s). If you are not an intended recipient of this email, you must not use, disclose, copy, distribute or retain this message or any part of it. If you have received this email in error, please notify me immediately and delete all copies of this email from your computer system(s). Please note that this email and any reply thereto may be subject to a request for release pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act.

Tá an fhaisnéis atá sa ríomhphost seo (agus in aon cheangaltáin) faoi rún agus is don fhaighteoir/do na faighteoirí beartaithe é agus é/iad sin amháin. Mura tusa an faighteoir beartaithe, níor cheart duit an teachtaireacht seo ná aon chuid di a úsáid, a nochtadh, a chóipeáil, a dháileadh ná a choinneáil. Sa chás gur trí earráid a fuair tú an ríomhphost seo, tabhair fógra dom láithreach faoi sin agus scrios gach cóip den ríomhphost seo ó do ríomhchóra(i)s. Tabhair faoi deara go bhféadfaidh an ríomhphost seo agus aon fhreagra air bheith faoi réir iarraidh ar a eisiúint de bhun an Achta um Shaoráil Faisnéise



From: Public Accounts Committee < PAC@oireachtas.ie>

Sent: Friday 9 February 2024 17:47

To: Secretary General PER

Cc: Public Accounts Committee < PAC@oireachtas.ie >

Subject: Correspondence from the Committee of Public Accounts

CAUTION: This eMail originated from outside your organisation and the BTS Managed Desktop service. Do not click on any links or open any attachments unless you recognise the sender or are expecting the email and know that the content is safe. If you are in any doubt, please contact the OGCIO IT Service Desk.

Dear Secretary General,

Please see attached correspondence from the Committee of Public Accounts.

Kind Regards,

Carol Hennessy

Cléireach Sinsearach | Senior Clerk
An Coiste um Chuntais Phoiblí | Committee of Public Accounts
Rúnaíocht na gCoistí | Committees' Secretariat
Seirbhís Thithe an Oireachtais | Houses of the Oireachtas Service

+353 (0)1 6184123 | 086 1916617 www.oireachtas.ie

Beartas ríomhphoist an Oireachtais agus séanadh. <u>oireachtas.ie/ga/email-policy/</u> Oireachtas email policy and disclaimer. <u>oireachtas.ie/en/email-policy/</u>